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__________________________________________________________________ 
Question: 
Why did Xcel choose to delay the implementation of the $150.00 charge for 
polyphase customers by two years? 
 
Response: 
We believe that it would be clearest to our customers to align the implementation of 
the charge for polyphase customers with other non-AMI customers. These charges 
would be implemented on January 1, 2026, the first year after deployment is complete 
in 2025.  
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Preparer: Bridget Dockter  
Title: Policy and Outreach Manager  
Department: NSPM Regulatory  
Telephone: 612-337-2096  
Date: November 21, 2023  

 


